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Moorpark Junior School 

Park Road,  

Burslem,  

Stoke-on-Trent,  

Staffordshire,  

ST6 1EL.  

01782 234440  

    moorpark@moorparkjunior.co.uk 

 

 Thursday 26th May, 2022 

Summer Holiday Club Update 2022 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

We are delighted to inform you that the Moorpark holiday care club will return for all families in the next 

academic year, starting in the half term, October 2022. 

Many apologies that we are unable to re-open the provision until the Autumn, we are sorry for any 

inconvenience this may have caused and we would like to thank you for your continued understanding 

and support with this matter. 

If you have any questions do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

K Peters                                                              L Wright  

 

Mrs Peters.                                                                         Mrs Wright  

(Headteacher)                                                                    (Head of School)
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